
 
2019 – 2020 

Three and Four Year Old 
Universal Pre-Kindergarten 

 

 

The Cheektowaga Central School District will be offering its Universal Pre-Kindergarten program for three and 

four year olds beginning in September 2019, pending the approval of state funding.pending the approval of state funding.pending the approval of state funding.pending the approval of state funding.    
 
The Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program is full day and will serve three and four year old children. Children 
must be residents of the Cheektowaga Central School District. 
 
Our Three Year old UPK class will be housed at Little Angels Day Care, 2645 Harlem Rd., Cheektowaga, NY 
14225.  Your child must be three years of age on, or before December 1, 2019. 
 
Our Four Year old UPK classes will be housed at Union East Elementary School, Little Angels Day Care and 
Watch Me Grow Day Care.  Your child must be four years of age on, or before December 1, 2019. 
 
Bus transportation will be provided.  Children must have reached three years of age by the first school day in 
September, 2019, to ride the school bus.   
 
A UPK random draw is required.  Lottery applications will be available in March, 2019 at Union East 
Elementary School, 3550 Union Rd. or in the Registration Office located in the High School building, 3600 
Union Rd., Cheektowaga, NY 14225. Applications can also be found on our website: 
www.cheektowagak12.org.  The application must be completed and submitted to Audra Cyrulik as noted below 
to participate in the random draw. The application may be faxed to 686-3666 or emailed to Audra Cyrulik at 
acyrulik@ccsd-k12.net.  
 
Timeline: 
 

� March, 2019: Applications for the lottery draw will be available at Union East Elementary School, 3550 
Union Rd. or in the Registration Office, 3600 Union Rd., Cheektowaga, NY 14225; Monday thru 

Friday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  They will also be available on our website, www.cheektowagak12.org. 
  
� Wednesday, April 24th at 3:00    PM: Deadline for returning completed lottery applications to Mrs. Audra 

Cyrulik, Assistant UPK Coordinator at Union East Elementary School.  
 

� Thursday, April 25th: Random Draw at 10:00 AM in the Large Instruction Room in the High School 
Building:  Random draw is required to select the 2019-2020 full day UPK students.  Applicants are 
welcome to attend, but not required. Parents may park in visitor parking in the south lot.  Identification 
must be shown when entering the building for the draw.  Parents of the children selected in the draw will 
be notified promptly.  Children who are selected in the draw must complete the district’s registration 
process. Those who were not selected will be put on a waiting list. 

 
� Monday, April 29th:  Students who were selected in the draw can pick up registration packets in the 

Registration Office at 3600 Union Rd. or at Union East Elementary School, 3550 Union Rd. They can 
also be downloaded from our website: www.cheektowagak12.org.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Audra M. Cyrulik at 686-3616. 
 
 

 


